9/26/2016 City of Portland Mail - Fwd: Fw: Outdoor dining permit

Portlan
Maine

fes, Google's good here Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Fwd: Fw: Outdoor dining permit
2 messages

Jennifer Thompson <jlt@portlandmaine.gov> Mon, Sep 26, 2016 at 7:56 AM
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Ann - | don't know the answer to this question. Do you know to whom | might refer him?

Jennifer L. Thompson
207.749.7445

----—-—-- Forwarded message ----—---

From: Markos Miller <markossmiller@hotmail.com>
Date: Thu, Sep 22, 2016 at 1:40 PM

Subject: Fw: Outdoor dining permit

To: "jlt@portlandmaine.gov" <jlt@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Jennifer,

Last month we completed our permitting for outdoor seating. When the inspector came out to the
site we, at his recommendation, changed the size of the seating area from an 8' x 10' area to a 5' x
8' area, since that was all we were really using. There are new pins in place to represent this area.

This reduces our overall permitted area from 80 sqft to 40 sqft, and should reduce our costs by
$40. What is the process for getting a refund for our overpayment?

Thank you for your help,

Markos

Markos Miller
17 Atlantic St
Portland, ME
04101

(207) 807-2681

From: Jennifer Thompson <jlt@portlandmaine.gov>
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 11:11 AM
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